Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal
Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Parent Notification — Minimal Supervision

Dear Parents and Carers,

This is to inform you that on Monday, 28 October 2024, Gilgandra Public School will be operating with minimal
supervision until 10:00am. During this time, staffwill be off-site participating in a Statewide Meeting to discuss
current working conditions and future recommendations.

At 10:00am, all staff will return to the school, and our regular school day will commence as usual.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time.

ichael Darcy

Principal
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